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On Wednesday 4 December we spent a lovely morning with a group of young volunteers from the Prince’s Trust, which was

great fun for our residents here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

The Prince’s Trust volunteers helped our residents create their own beautiful Christmas cards, using a range of arts and crafts

materials. They looked great and we were so impressed with our creativity!

Christmas songs, quizzes and decorations helped us all get in the mood for Christmas and our residents all enjoyed chatting and

getting to know everyone.

Not long now until the big day!
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